
Kentwood Save 
 
Good morning Kymberly, 
  
I picked up the alarms from our local supply house yesterday. ☺  Thank you! 
  
More importantly, we have had two CO saves this week from alarms that Fire Inspector Pat Quick  and I 
installed last week.   Both were in an elderly complex.  Both were from malfunctioning gas stoves.  One 
of  the crews were called and had readings of 500 ppm.  
The lady called me to thank me and had said she was cooking and began to feel sleepy,  very shortly 
after the alarm went off.  We had run into her in the parking lot while doing an install and asked her if 
she wanted one.  Good thing we did.    
  
The other, was a lady who asked us to install one while we were next door installing alarms.  She also 
had been cooking.  Crews found high level of CO when the stove was turned on.   
  
We installed some alarms last night in a house that had asked for CO.  Got there and she had a wired 
monitored fire alarm system.   Chief Looman and I looked and he found the system had been 
disabled.  She was an elderly lady and thought she had a working system.  She has alarms now! 
  
Thanks again for getting us some more alarms. Have a great day.  
  

                                                            
 


